
Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2024 4:15 PM
To: Martha Cameron <Martha.Cameron@mississauga.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Resigning from AAC

Hello Martha

I am saddened to send out this email.
However, effective immediately I will be resigning from AAC.

I look forward to joining this group once again in the future.
Best Regards
Alessia
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